COMMUNITY INITIATIVES FOR DEVELOPMENT AND ACTION RESEARCH (CIDAR UGANDA)

Your ref:

Our ref: CIDAR/W4L/05/1/2019

21st May 2019

Dear Mr. Jon Craton,

APPRECIATION FOR BIKE GRANT SUPPORT

On behalf of CIDAR Uganda and on my own behalf, I wish to express our sincere gratitude to you for donating the funds to make our project a success. A total of 143 children in dire need of bike transport mainly to access schools received bikes because of you. Through this project, CIDAR Uganda in partnership with Wheels4life Foundation supports disadvantaged children with bikes as a means of transport access distant schools with the hope of achieving their dreams in future.

I would like to specifically acknowledge Ms. Carmen (Wheel4Life) for the continuous partnership that we have had for a long time and for believing in us.

We look forward to working with you more in the near future to support more children.

Sincerely.

Abubaker NTAMBI

PROGRAMME DIRECTOR